
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: December 5, 2022 

FROM: Waylan Rhodes, Chief of Police 

AGENDA ITEM: Discussion on New Juvenile Curfew Ordinance 
 
SUMMARY: 

 Currently, there is no juvenile curfew ordinance in effect as it expired on August 20, 2021, due to 
missing the sunset clause. 

 Workshop is to determine City Council’s desire to adopt a new juvenile curfew ordinance 

 Review the ordinance effects on the community and on problems the ordinance or order was 
intended to remedy 

 Discussion on proposed new juvenile curfew ordinance 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
N/A 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
N/A 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Proposed New Juvenile Curfew Ordinance Draft  


